April 24, 2012
Ms. Latasha Samuels

1306 Raab Avenue

Belleville, Illinois 62220

Dear Ms. Samuels:

The application that you filed with St. Clair County Intergovernmental Grants Department for participation in the Lead Hazard Reduction Program is complete and has been accepted.

In the following weeks you will go through the processes listed below:

· Our inspector will call you and schedule the inspection and the risk assessment.  This will tell us where the lead hazards are and what we can do to make your home lead safe.

· After the inspector has received the risk assessment, he will prepare a work order.

· When the work order is approved, the inspector will schedule a walk through of your property with the contractors that are bidding on the job, him and any other staff that is needed.

· After the bid has been awarded the inspector will notify you of the anticipated date the contractor will start the work.  This date may sometimes change because of other circumstances, but the inspector will notify you if there is a change.  The inspector will discuss with you the relocation procedures (please remember that for the safety of the children, they will not be able to stay in the home anytime during this process so you will need to find a temporary place for them to stay).

· Once the work begins the inspector will periodically check the work progress.

· The contractor will notify the inspector when the work will be complete and the inspector will schedule for clearance.  The clearance is done to confirm that all lead hazard work was done properly and your home is lead safe.  If the home has passed clearance the inspector will notify you that you can occupy the home.

If you have any questions during the processes listed above please feel free to contact me at (618) 277-6790 ext. 3227.
Sincerely,

Joan Scharf

CD Housing Coordinator

Cc:  client file

